
To whom it may concern, 
 
We will be hosting Rooted Vermont’s welcoming event for their bike riders on Friday 
7/30 at The Big Spruce. Based on the current RSVP count we will be able to 
accommodate the guests within the confines of the restaurants dining area. Should that 
number grow any larger we would like to develop a contingency plan. The best plan we 
can think of would be to utilize the 7 parking spaces on the south side of the municipal 
parking lot adjacent to TBS for that one day. We would rope the spaces off in the am on 
the day of the event and put picnic tables in the designated spaces, should this be 
allowable. Two years ago we held this event at Hatchet and took over the diagonal 
spaces on the upper portion of Bridge St. This would be less disruptive as it would not 
be in front of any businesses. The last time we did this everything seemed to go 
smoothly with no noticeable disruption to the town or it’s businesses. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Best, 
 
Gabriel Firman 
 


